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1. The purpose of the Clean Energy Job Work Group process is to make improvements to 

Senate Bill 1070 (2017) in order to submit a drafting request to Legislative Counsel by 

November 18, 2017.  

2. All work group meetings are open to everyone, though legislative quorum limitations may 

limit the number of legislators participating in a work group. 

3. The goal of the work groups is not consensus on every issue, but we will work for broad 

agreement where possible. The bill draft proposal will be informed by the participation of all 

stakeholders.   

4. Work group members may designate a substitute to represent their position if they are not 

available to attend a meeting. 

5. The purpose of the work group is to build from the cap-and-invest program framework in 

Senate Bill 1070 (2017), not to debate climate change or other approaches such as a carbon 

tax. 

6. A public comment opportunity will be part of each work group meeting and the public may 

also submit written comments. 

7. Work group recommendations and outcomes will be reported to a joint meeting of SENR and 

HEE during November legislative days. 

8. Work group meeting agendas and materials will be available on the legislature’s website 

(https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/helm/Pages/clean-energy.aspx). Requests to post 

materials to this site should be submitted to Beth Reiley (beth.reiley@oregonlegislature.gov) 

or Beth Patrino (beth.patrino@oregonlegislature.gov).  
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